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    Questions and Responses 
 
 
The full Council Questions to the Leader document contained a duplicate answer.  
The correct answer to Question 3 is below. 
 
 
Question 3 
Many Edgware residents object to the parking restrictions around the old cinema area of Edgware 
continuing to operate on Sundays and weekdays until 9pm. Are these restrictions likely to be 
reviewed in the future? 

 
Answer by the Leader 
As it stands there are no plan to review the ‘K’ CPZ further, although as part of the draft Parking 
Policy which is current at the consultation stage, the Council are proposing to carry out regular 
reviews of the CPZs in the borough to ensure that they continue to be fit for purpose, and continue 
to meet the needs of the community.  The consultation on the policy ends this Autumn, and it is 
expected that the outcomes of the Policy will be known shortly thereafter. 

    
 

 
 
 


